
G.D.P.R 
General Data Protection Regulation 

The Spirit of Normandy Trust holds a database of personal contact details which is used 
primarily to keep people up to date with information relating to the Normandy Landings of 1944, 
including events, commemorative gatherings, news of veterans and welfare matters. The personal 
details we hold have been provided by individuals with the express wish that they receive this 
information from us.

Using these, The Trust keeps veterans families and supporters up to date with information and 
news which we are sure, and hope is of interest.


The Trust guarantees that personal information of any description that is held by the Trust:-

1) Will never be shared with a third party without the individual's permission being granted

3) No information or details are ever sold to a third party.


3) The Trust does not appeal for funds or market merchandise via email messages 

 Donations can be made on the website via Just Giving 

The secretary will email this information to the database contacts requesting confirmation if they 
wish to unsubscribe from receiving email news letters and information


This is required by law which comes into effect on 25th May


If you are one of our regular contacts and wish your information to be removed, please CLICK on 
the email address on the website giving your name and email address and request that your 
details are deleted. 


Website www.spiritofnormandy.org.uk 


If you do this remember you will no longer receive future information or news from The Spirit of 
Normandy Trust


If you have changed your contact details, or we don’t have them and you wish us to update the 
database please CLICK on the address (don’t copy and paste) give your name and email 
address and we will do our utmost to keep you informed. This can be done now or at any time in 
the future


It is the 75th Anniversary of the Normandy Landings in 2019 which means there will be much 
information to share, but we are only able to do this efficiently if we are able to contact you direct.


http://www.spiritofnormandy.org.uk

